
Sent Via:  reports@ilga.gov 

October 1, 2020 

To:  The Illinois General Assembly 

In accordance with the requirements of 70 ILCS 3615/2.31, I am submitting to the General Assembly a 
copy of Pace’s State of Illinois Uniform Report of DBE Commitments/Awards and Payments for the 
period of July 1, 2019, through June 30, 2020. 

A copy of our Semi-Annual Federal Uniform Reports of DBE Awards and Commitments/Payments is 
also included.    

Please feel free to contact me at (847) 228-4292 or via email at judy.curley@pacebus.com with any 
questions that you may have.  

Regards, 

Judy Curley 
Acting DBE Liaison Officer 
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